From the Desk of CMD

M/s Sudhir Bhalla & Associates,
224, Anandkunj, Outer Ring Road,
Vikaspuri, New Delhi — 110018.

Subject : Appreciation Letter

Dear Shri Sudhir ji

I would personally like to appreciate all the hard work and diligent effort that you have put into
completing the assignment of fire insurance claim of paint division. It was your persistent hard

work that has given us fruitful result eventually.

Your dedication to work , desire to experiment and find new ways of achieving goals, out of the
box thinking and personal involvement is unparalleled.

On behalf of all the board of members I would like to appreciate for your services. I wish you all
the success in future endeavors

Er. Safish Kumar-Agarwal '

Chairman & Managing Director

Date :23" May,2022
Place: Gurugram
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